
 
COUNCIL REPORT 

 

To:  Mayor and Council 

 

From:  Administration 

 

Date:  March 6, 2023 

 

Subject: Library Board of Directors Appointment 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

THAT Council appoints Cornelia Thomi to the Mackenzie Library Board of Directors with a term 

starting immediately and ending December 31, 2024. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

The Library Board has a rotating committee of seven members, with six members appointed by 

Council for two-year terms, and one Council member for a one-year term.  

 

The District received an application from Cornelia Thomi expressing interest. The Library Board 

has indicated that they would like to support the appointment of Cornelia to the Board. 

Positions on the Library Board are still open to the public and can be submitted to the 

Corporate Services Department at the District Municipal Office.  

 

There are currently three positions that have ended December 31, 2023, these positions are 

open to the public and applications can be accepted at the District Municipal Office in person or 

by email.  

 

COUNCIL PRIORITY: 

 

Strong Governance and Finances  

 As the municipality's elected governing body, we serve all residents and businesses in 

the community. We engage residents and stakeholders on important issues and make 

our decisions through open and transparent processes. We are careful in our use of 

resources, mindful of the need to maintain programs and services, while also meeting 

the community's infrastructure needs.  

 

 

 

 

 



 
Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

_____________________________________                        _______________________________________ 

Chelsea Smirle                                                       Approved for Submission to Council 

Legislative Clerk/Executive Assistant                                                                                

 

 

 

 


